
Diane Sarkies - Re: Application number SSI-5414 

  
Attention: Director, Infrastructure Projects 

Date: 30/11/2012 

1. Name: Kelvin Mok 
2. Address: 23 Greenhaven Drive, Pennant Hills. NSW 2120 
3. Re: North West Rail link, EIS 2 Submission 
4. Application number: SSI-5414 
5. I object to the current North-West link proposal regarding the interchanges at both Epping and Chatswood 

for travels between Chatswood and Milsons Point. 
6. The reason for my objection is that by making the interchange for the North-West Link at Epping rather than 

Chatswood, no commuters on any line would be required to change trains more than once (i.e. at Epping 

only). This would also allow the Macquarie Park Line to remain as a public railway line rather than a privatised 

line which undoubtedly would mean an increase in ticket prices if it was in the hand of a private operator. 

Thanks, 
Kelvin 

From:    kelvin mok <kelvinccamok@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    30/11/2012 11:33 AM
Subject:   Re: Application number SSI-5414
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